VILLAGE OF ORLAND HILLS

The Village of Orland Hills is inviting interested firms to submit a Statement of Qualifications to
become eligible for a possible interview to provide professional design services related to
design and construction requirements for an approximate 2000 square foot splash pad and
related amenities at Kelly Park/Community Center, 16533 S. Haven Ave., Orland Hills, IL.

Specific details concerning the information to be submitted with the Statement for
Qualifications and the proposed project may be obtained by contacting Assistant Village

Administrator, Jacqueline Tuma, 708-349-6666, jtuma@orlandhills.org.

Please note, the deadline for submitting a Statement of Qualifications is Thursday, August 29t
by 4PM.
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